[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sir/Madam,

I am to inform you that the Last date for receipt of entries to the Sub Junior nationals to be held at Patna from 1st to 7th December 2012 has been extended to 11th November 2012.

To kindly note the above change and arrange to send your entries both for qualifying and main draw before 11th November 2012.

With regards,


Punnaiah Choudary K.Ch
Secretary (E),BAI

Copy to:  1.Dr.Akhilesh Das Gupta, President, BAI
               2.Dr.Vijai Sinha, General Secretary, BAI
               3.Sri T.P.S.Puri, Vice President(Admn), BAI
               4.Dr.O.D.Sharma, Chairman (TC), BAI
